
 

 RESIDENTS NEWS 

NEWSLETTER 

First and foremost let us start by saying hello and 

welcome to the first Newsletter from the newly elected 

Residents Association Committee, and by thanking 

Annette and her Committee for all the work they have 

done since the RA was started up over 3 years ago.  The 

new Committee consists of Laura (Chair), Brian (Vice 

Chair), Eithne (Secretary), Ciaran (Treasurer) and Miriam 

(PRO).The purpose of our newsletter is to provide 

information to the residents of Athlumney Wood.  We feel 

it can be a great way to communicate with you, the 

residents, on a regular basis.  It will also be available on 

our web site  www.athlumneywood.ie.    

When you visit the www you will be able to view this 

Newsletter along with lots of other relevant information, 

including A Disclaimer, and A Constitution which outlines 

our roles and responsibilities 

At the moment we are looking to have 2 Road Reps from 

each road in the estate, these Road Reps will assist us in 

collecting funds for the Upkeep of the estate for when 

the builders pull out of the estate.  The road Reps will 

also help us deliver future newsletters and canvas for 

other things and be a point of contact for you to raise any 

issues or suggestions you may have with regards what is 

going on in and around the estate.  If you would like to be 

a Road Rep, please contact Eithne at 16 Oak Crescent. 

 

The fence has eventually being erected between our 

estate and Athlumney Abbey.  This has been long 

awaited, and the residents at the front in both estates, 

are very pleased with the result in the respect of passing 

foot traffic. 

Andrews construction have erected signs around the  

estate which pin point where roads are, this is greatly 

appreciated by many residents  as less people are now 

getting lost within the estate. This has been an issue for a 

long time, but at long last it has been dealt with. 

Following recent incidents which resulted in trees being 

uprooted, we have been in contact with Andrew 

Construction to replace these trees, unfortunately, now is 

not the right time of year to replant new trees,  but when 

the time is right new trees will be planted to replace the 

that have been broken /pulled down.  In the meantime 

we have requested that some wire mesh be put around 

the less mature trees, in the hope that further incidents 

do not happen again. 

We hope to hold regular meetings for ALL residents, the 

first of these will be held on Tues 4th October, location to 

be advised at a later date.  This will give you an 

opportunity to have your say, so do please come along. 

Don’t forget to keep your eye on the www.  Where we 

will be keeping you updated on various things. 

 

 

 

have greatly welcomed purpose of a newsletter is to 

provide specialized information to a targeted audience. 

Newsletters can be a great way to communicate with 

family and friends on a regular basis. 

You can tell stories about your life, your children’s 
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We’re on the Web! 
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